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Headteacher’s notes… 
A shorter week in school but we seem to have packed 5 days into 4 with everything that has 
happened. Yesterday morning we held an Assembly to commemorate the 80th anniversary of VE 
Day when we looked at some photos of events that had taken place on Monday. During this we 
also thought about how important it is to look back but also why peace is still so important today.  
 
On Tuesday a number of children represented the school in the Team Orienteering Challenge Festival which was held in 
the Hinchingbrooke House grounds. Thank you to all those who helped and supported. 

 
Children in Year 3 were commended for their excellent behaviour by the Bikaebility instructors when they were in 

school on Wednesday – well done to everyone. Coming up on Sunday afternoon we also have some children 
playing instruments as well as the Choir taking part the Musical Teas at St Mary Magdalene Church – everyone is 
very welcome.  

 
Year 6 are taking their SATs next week. They have all been working really hard and we wish them all the very best. 
 
Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for Assistant caretaker from August as Mr Ogle will be leaving. Further details are available from the 
school website by clicking on this link: Brampton Village Primary School - Vacancies 
 
PTA News 
 
Quite a few things from us this week - Please take a read through and if anyone has any questions or wants to help 
support, let us know at bramptonpta@outlook.com  
 

Cake Friday - Can you volunteer? - 16th May 
 
Our final Cake Friday of the year is next Friday (16th May). Please can Willow classes bring in cake donations for the day. 
Don't forget to bring tupperware/bags to put your purchases in (and for those in Kids club make sure you send your child 
in with a tub) as we try to reduce waste. 2 cakes for £1.  

• Please sign up (https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B4CADA82AA2FB6-56565747-2025) to help so that we 
can safely run this event - we can arrange for your child to be brought by staff to you in the Hall so you don't have 
to worry about pick up times 

• We will also have a large volume of non-branded second hand uniform for sale inc. Summer Dresses - come and 
grab some bargains for the summer term or plan ahead for next year 
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Summer Fayre - Sat 5th July from 11-2pm 

• We can't believe that it is summer term already but we are in the midst of planning for the fayre which is our 
biggest event of the year. It really does take a lot of work to put together and so we would be grateful for some 
additional support - many hands make light work! Even if you cannot make it on the day, there are preparations 
that you can help with. Please contact us at bramptonpta@outlook.com 

• On the day - Last year we had very few helpers sign up for running stalls on the day which really did stretch us - if 
you are coming down to the fayre anyway, why not sign up to help run a stall for just an hour (that still gives you 
2hrs to enjoy the fayre and if we had lots of volunteers we could have 30 min slots). We'll circulate a signup link 
early next week so watch this space 

 

  Summer Discos 
Reminder that our Summer Discos are planned in for Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th June. Once again, we'll be 
announcing more on this shortly so keep an eye on the newsletter for more info 
  
 
 

21 children took part in the London Mini Marathon -  
Joe Wickes was on hand to take the kids through their warm-up. They all 
ran the 1 mile course from Horse Guards Parade, past Buckingham Palace, 
to finish on the Mall under the actual London Marathon finishing arch. 
They all ran in nice bright orange t-shirts and received a Finishers medal.  
The event’s sponsor contributes some money to the school for every child 
that finished and the children also ran to raise money for the school’s PTA 
and this all will go towards funding developments in the Key Stage 2 
playground. To date, they have received 67% of their target. 
 

The link to the fund raising page is https://superkind.org/campaign/brampton-village-primary-school-brampton-village-
school-2025-mini-london-marathon  
 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 12th May  Year 6 SATs Week (Mon-Thurs) 
Tuesday 13th May  Tri Golf Tournament (after school) 
Wednesday 14th May  Year 5 Relationships and Sex Education meeting 4.45pm 
Thursday 15th May  Choir 8.20am  

JS Sports KS1 Multi-sports 3:20 – 4:20pm 
Athletics y5 & y6 3:30 – 4:15pm 

Friday 16th May   PTA Cake Friday 
JS Sports KS2 Dodgeball 3:20 – 4:20pm 
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